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Food for the communities beyond the reserve
is aided by the spillover research, which had

an influence up to 0.5 miles from the reserve. 

Plans for a
fisheries

management
plan at the

conclusion of
Try Wait are
now being

written and
approved by
seven KMLAC

members using
FishPath to

evaluate 
data.

TRY
WAIT



HFI arranged a Mother's Day celebration for
community members who have ties to

Kaʻūpūehu. During Uncle Keoki's musical
performances, locals had the opportunity to
share their love and memories of the place.

MOTHER’S DAY

Every year, the entire 76 acres

are examined for plant

development and identification

of healthy keiki growth. With

the help of Oahu students, HFI

surveyed permanent plots this

year based on the survey from

the previous year. In their lab,

data collected were examined

for HFI. 

The Halapepe survey and

analysis are expected to be

released shortly. They saw

that the Halapepe keiki were

not coming out as fast as they

had expected. HFI plans to

spread the Halapepe seeds in

order to encourage the

growth and abundance of the

plant in Kaʻūpūlehu. 

HOʻOLA KA MAKANAʻĀ

Slowly reopened

Forest events to

host in-person

The website is

currently being

expanded and

improved to include

information, images,

and videos in a single,

easily accessible spot

for everyone to

utilize for learning. 



Hosted 

6 dye

workshops 

in

Kaʻūpūlehu

PLANTS
USED FOR

DYE
INCLUDED... 

Naupaka Leaves

Aʻaliʻi Pods
Kukaenene

Branches &

Berries

amaʻu  fronds

Alaʻa Berries

Pua Kala

branches &

flowers

Plum

ULUHAʻO O HUALĀLAI
Workshops included gathering of plant resources, interviews with guest practitioners, and

documentation of dye-making techniques, colors, results of mordants used. 

Developed a dye-making
and staining technique

that was used at
workshops specific to

materials found in
Kaʻūpūlehu



The next step is to develop a virtual tour that shows the star compass

and the surrounding wahi pana through its perspective. A mix of

interactive online activities and videos will be used to achieve this. 

NA KALAI 
WAʻA

In 1996 NKW installed a Kūkulu O Ka Lani (Hawaiian

Star Compass) and Halau Waʻa (canoe shed) along

the shoreline at Kūkiʻo. A few years ago the Hālau

Waʻa and compass were moved to Kalaemanō to join

the other facilities at the Kaʻupulehu Cultural

Center. There NKW helps to highlight the

traditions of the Kaʻupulehu families and of our

sailing heritage that are depicted in the famous

petroglyphs of the area. 

During COVID, NKW produced portable

kits featuring images of the kī pōhaku

and a star compass. This makes it

possible to continue outreach and

educational opportunities in the

community. Almost like a game, the idea

is to arrange it on a table and match the

locations of the star names. 



HULIAUAPAʻAAs of September 2022,

Huliauapaʻa began

working on the

Kaʻūpūlehu Ahupuaʻa
Resources Project

Workshop Planning:

Huliauapaʻa decided

they will coordinate

and lead a

Participatory Mapping

Exercise workshop

with the community.

Resource & Research:

Began compiling

Kaʻūpūlehu-related

resources.

Connected with

Kaʻūpūlehu

Foundation to gather

additional materials.

Contacts Management:

Developed and

shared a Workshop

Contacts List with

Kaʻūpūlehu

Foundation to help

identify invitees for

the workshop. Project Timeline:

Created a draft

timeline, detailing

tasks, activities, and

tentative dates for

the in-person

workshop.


